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Grace Letter 
 
 
 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

 

Our Communicate on Progress is due on June 28, 2022. Please accept this letter as our company’s 

request for a grace period to submit our COP.  

 

Occlutech supports the Global Compact Principles and believes in its mission. However, we are 

now in the process of further development of our ESG strategy and would appreciate more time 

to bundle the internal resources and prepare the submission of the COP. Therefore, we kindly ask 

you to extend the deadline by 90 days.  

 

Thank you in advance for considering our request.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Sabine Bois  
CEO Occlutech Group 
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